
January 17, 2023  

 

 

To : Bapak Prof. Ir. Nizam, M.Sc., DIC, Ph.D., IPU, ASEAN Eng. 

Director General of Higher Education 

Ministry of Education, Culture, Research and Technology 

Republic of Indonesia 

 

 

Dear Bapak Prof. Ir. Nizam, M.Sc., DIC, Ph.D., IPU, Asean Eng., 

 

We are delighted to announce that our Ministry of Education and Taipei Economic and Trade 

Office (TETO) in Indonesia now open 2023 Taiwan Scholarship program for Indonesian 

students to pursue their degree programs (Undergraduate, Master, and Doctoral programs) in 

Taiwan. Additionally, we also provide 2023 Huayu Enrichment Scholarship (HES) to 

encourage more Indonesians to learn Mandarin in Taiwan for six months. The application 

deadline for both scholarship programs is March 31, 2023 and all official information regarding 

the scholarship applications are available only in studiditaiwan.blogspot.com. 

 

Along with this letter, we provide you an announcement poster for Taiwan Scholarship and 

HES. It would be greatly appreciated if you would like to share these two scholarships 

information to your institutions, universities in Indonesia, and Indonesian students. With 

widely open arms, Taiwan expects to welcome many more Indonesian students to take degree 

programs and learn Mandarin in Taiwan. Should you have further inquiries regarding the 

scholarships, please do not hesitate to contact us via email at edutwindonesia@gmail.com. 

Thank you for your time and attention! 

 

 

Best regards, 

Grace Ou 

Director of Education Division 

in Taipei Economic and Trade Office, Indonesia 
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Announcement Poster for Taiwan Scholarship and Huayu Enrichment Scholarship 2023 

 

 

 

 


